
 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
 
 
 

Missional Messenger 

 
 

ISSUE ELEVEN 

 

This year the Association office will be serving as a 
drop off location for Operation Christmas Child 
shoeboxes. If you, your church, or anyone you know 
needs a location to drop off any number of shoeboxes, 
the hours are below. Also, if you are available to help 
during any of these hours please come and join right 
in. For more information you can call Crystal Brown at 
478-335-6542. 
 
 
Mon, Nov 18: 10am-1pm 

Tues, Nov 19: 10am-1pm 

Wed, Nov 20: 10am-1pm  

Thursday, Nov 21: 5pm-8pm 

Friday, Nov 22: 10am-1pm 

Sat, Nov 23: 10am-5pm 

Sun, Nov 24: 2am-6pm 

Mon, Nov 25: 9am-12noon 
 

 
                                                                                                         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 

Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: 615- 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Jim Yates – Cell:  615-450-8866 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  615-
218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 

 

WE’RE HERE FOR YOU! 
 

WCBA churches are 
encouraged to submit  
events for inclusion in  

the monthly  
WCBA Newsletter. 

 
Please email  
submissions  

 to: 
wcba@wcbamissions.com 
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2024–25 State Missions Emphasis Theme: All Things Tennessee 

Theme Verse: “Love bears all things, believes all things,  
hopes all things, endures all things.” 

1 Corinthians 13:7 
 
 

Statewide GOTM Goal: $2,700,000 
Challenge Goal: $3,000,000 

 

The 2024-25 Golden Offering begins on September 1, 2024  
and ends on August 31, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shiloh Baptist Church, located in Mt. Juliet, TN., is seeking a part-
time Music Ministry Director.  If you would like to be considered for 
the Director position, in a Southern Baptist Church, please submit 
your resume to musicministrydirector@myshilohbaptist.org or mail 
to Music Ministry Director Search Committee, Shiloh Baptist Church, 
1544 Pleasant Grove Road, Mt. Juliet, TN. 37122.   

Please visit our website at www.myshilohbaptist.org for more 
information about our church. 
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Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

Greetings WCBA family, 
 
Fall is here and we are staying busy here at Cumberland! One of the most unique events we hosted was a 
family worship night at Puckett’s Supply Co. where around 175 college students and community members 
came together for an amazing night of worship led by the BCM band! Another unique aspect of this night was 
the fact that Abby & Tanner Puckett are BCM Alumni students and it was so amazing to see them pouring back 
into our community by hosting this worship night. We also took our students on a hiking excursion, served at 
camp Togo with Foster 180, hosted a freshman pumpkin painting event, served free coffee on campus, prayer 
walked and served at the CU fall fest. We also hosted a missions night at which our students were able to 
share their experiences on missions this summer and how God has been working in their lives. 
  
BCM free lunches have also been very successful this semester, we have been averaging around 170 students 
each week and even had over 200 students visit one Tuesday in early october. We have not had this many 
students come through the doors at BCM since before covid, so it has been a huge blessing and answered 
prayer. Great conversations are being had at these lunches, new friendships are being made, and it is our joy 
to get to serve our community! We are so excited for the rest of the semester & the events coming up. Please 
keep our ministry and students in your prayers as we continue to make His great name known on our campus. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Nathan Clark 
Director, Cumberland BCM 
Email: cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com 

 

 HIKING EXCURSION 
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